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Councilor Lauren Wright, 

I am writing this letter as requested after paying the fine on the above mentioned penalty order. Please consider this letter formal 
request to cancel the hearing previously discussed during our pre-hearing conference calls with Mr. Duenes. 

Respectfully, 

Rick Housel 
Rick's Well Service 
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